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Optus telecommunications 
cable relocation  -  Week 
commencing 10 February 2020  

Optus will carry out work to relocate an 
overhead  telecommunications cable at the 
intersection of Magill Street and Botany Street.  

Work is scheduled to occur during the week 
commencing 10 February and will take one 
night to complete.  For safety and traffic 
reasons this work will occur out of normal 
hours, between 6pm and 6am.  

Cable relocation will be undertaken by Optus 
using Elevated Work Platforms and personnel. 
Safety exclusion zones will be established in 
the northern parking lane. Traffic control will be 
in place to support the safe and coordinated 
movement of vehicles and pedestrians.   

This work may need to be rescheduled due to 
unforeseen circumstances or inclement 
weather.  

We thank you for your patience as we 
undertake this important work.  

Getting in touch 

We encourage you to get in touch if you have 
any questions or feedback. 

Please call 1800 571 866 or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment 
@health.nsw.gov.au 


